
November 10, 2011 Special Meeting 

Budget Hearing of Garfield Town Board  
Thursday, November 10, 2011 – 5:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
The public budget meeting of the town board of the Town of Garfield was 
called to order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen, at 5:35 p.m. on Thursday, 
November 20, 2011. Full board present. Meeting notice verified.  
 
Purpose of the meeting is to set the local levy. Motion by Alice Glavin to set 
the levy at $109,132. Don Brasda seconded the motion, and following 
discussion, it was carried unanimously. 
 
Discussion on the budget, and how to operate on our budget when expenses 
are going up and revenues are staying the same. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Don Brasda, seconded by Dave Glavin. Motion 
carried. Meeting adjourned to regular meeting for November, 2011. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Sec. 

 



 


